
Good morning all 
I have just been notified of a scam telephone call within the Peterborough 
area. 
A call was made to a local resident in which the caller stated that were from 
the Lycamobile network. 
The caller stated that £50k had been won and in order to receive the 
money, they needed to know their bank details. 
On this occasion no bank details were revealed. 
It is not known at this time if similar calls have been made outside of 
Peterborough and in other areas of the county. 
 
At this time I have no more information, but please DON’T give out bank 
details to anyone over the phone unless you are totally satisfied that the 
caller is genuine, so unless you recognise the voice of the caller, the caller 
could be absolutely anyone so don’t hand over any sensitive information 
about yourself including bank details. 
Please inform family and friends. 
 
For those of you registered with eCops, follow Cambridgeshire Police on 
social media or are supporters of Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 
Against Scams Partnership, you may get a similar message, but as I 
believe this has only recently happened, I have taken the decision to alert 
you now. 
You have been sent this email, as we have previously been in contact and I 
believe that you are well connected within the local community. 
 
For further scams information, advice and resources, visit 
https://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/community-
protection/against-scams-partnership 
 
Best wishes 
Nigel 
 
Mr Nigel Sutton 8517 
Cyber Protect Officer 
Serious & Organised Crime (Intelligence and Specialist Crime Department) 
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